STCW at the San Antonio Rodeo

February 21, 2017

Time for "denim 'n diamonds" - make plans now to attend one of the most fun, informative and entertaining meetings of our year, cowgirls!

Ed Speed, who recently became an agriculture photographer, took some great shots at the Cook-Off. Click here to view the album.

News & Information

One of the most important pro-active positions we can take is being informed of factors affecting the BEEF industry. TSCRA and NCBA are helpful in keeping us up-to-date, but we need to be a familiar name/face to our local, state and national representatives in matters of policy and legislation.

Historically, STCW have been a powerful force in "turning the tide" of popular trends, so grab the reins as we "ride for the BEEF brand" along new roads in 2017.

The Administration (USDA) has released destructive GIPSA rules, jeopardizing US livestock producers. If the new rules prevail our way of marketing our cattle will be drastically limited. Government meddling in the marketplace is unacceptable to most livestock producers and agriculture in general.

Proposed tax regulations once again are threatening our multigenerational cattle